
One Father’s Story

I used to always keep a gun in my house to 
protect my family. That is something I will 
regret for the rest of my life.

My teenaged son shot himself in the head 
with my gun; the gun that was supposed to 
protect him.

I kept it loaded in my nightstand drawer. 
I never thought that he’d take it and use it on 
himself. He seemed so happy, always 
surrounded by family and friends. He and his 
girlfriend broke up the night before. I knew it 
would be tough for him, but I figured that he’d 
be fine–it’s all part of growing up. But he 
wasn’t. When I found out what happened, I 
felt like I was responsible for putting that gun 
in the house and leaving it accessible to him.

If I did not have that gun in my house, my 
son might still be alive. I think about that 
every day. 

WEB RESOURCES

To find out more about suicide prevention 
efforts in South Dakota, please visit:

This brochure is funded in part under grant 1U79SM061749-01 from the 
Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. The views and opinions 
expressed are those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect those 
of SAMHSA or HHS.

helplinecenter.org

sdsuicideprevention.org

Further Information

PARTNERS

South Dakota Department 
of Social Services

Division of Behavioral Health

*A special thanks to the Rhode Island Department 
*of Health for sharing their materials.

A Guide to Suicide 
Prevention in the Home
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HELPLINE CENTER MISSION
Making lives better by giving 

support, offering hope and creating 
connections all day, every day.




